
JAMES H. LESAR 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

1231 FOURTH STREET, S. W. 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20024 

TELEPHONE (202) 484-6023 

April 1, 1974 

Dear Harold, 

Separately I'm sending you the Life article on Fortas/Wolfson 
and the incorporation papers of the Georgetown Club and the New 
Majority Book Club, Inc. 	The copies of the incorporation papers 
are not the best which can be made from my original, at least I 
think not, but I'll have to wait until after Houston before getting 
better copies. I doubt you will have flown south by then. 

I would like the Life back after you get through with it. 

A couple of months back I did some checking on the members 
of the Georgetown Club who are listed in the Blue Book. I recognized 
a couple who had been in recent trouble, like Carl Shipley and 
ue Davis. Noted also that Fred Korth is a member. A high percentage 

of t ose who are members also belong to the Army Navy Club and/or 
the International Club. EINMMXXXXIXXNMNXXXXX But if this has any 
significance, I don't know what it is. The lease arrangement means 
the Georgetown Club must be making quite a bit of money through one 
means or another. 

Carol sent me a check to have John's trial transcript xeroxed, 
but I won't proceed on that until I hear from John in answer to my 
letter telling him not to see McMillan. 

Best regards, 

Jim 


